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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Year 4 have the exciting opportunity to spend some time at Chetwynd Deer Park as part of their ‘Spring Explorers’ workshop. We have been invited at the following dates and times:

Thursday 1st May – 9:30-11:30 – Yellow and Green house teams 
Thursday 8th May – 9:30-11:30 – Blue and Red house teams 
Due to the two slots, we have decided the split the children by house teams to ensure no clashes with the swimming gala at Newport Swimming Pool. 

All children will need to come to school dressed in outdoor clothing, wellies and with a water bottle on their correct date. Please send children in clothes and wellies that can get muddy as we may be paddiling! Children should also have a raincoat/sunhat/suncream depending on the weather for their morning. Children should have suncream applied before we leave as staff cannot help children apply suncream.
We will be walking to and from NJS to Chetwynd. Children will be eating as normal at school.  Please sign up and give permissions on ParentPay so we can take your child with us! 

Many thanks for your continuing support. 

The Year 4 Team 

